
From: McAlister, Michael
To: "William A. Waddell, Jr."; Water Permit Application
Cc: chhogfarmsinc@outlook.com
Subject: RE: Another Document
Date: Friday, December 29, 2017 8:57:52 AM
Importance: High

Mr. Waddell,
Your statement below is not entirely correct.
 
You and I spoke yesterday afternoon about two issues: 1) technical documents about pond design
and construction, and 2) an apparent error regarding the updated NMP that was submitted
yesterday.
 
After we spoke, you responded by email that Mr. Henson would be attempting to contact Jamal
regarding these issues, but when he was unable to reach Jamal, Mr. Henson called me. We discussed
the technical documents regarding the pond construction, and it is my understanding that technical
staff received that information yesterday afternoon. Mr. Henson and I did not discuss the problem
with the NMP, and to my knowledge we have not received any corrected information.
 
My understanding is that Jamal is out of the office today, and will be unavailable. I am told that the
problem is that when the NMP was updated to reflect the additional buffers as described in Mr.
Henson’s cover letter yesterday, those updated buffers were made to a previous version and not the
most current version of the NMP, and as a result the acreage table in the NMP as submitted
yesterday is incorrect. Please have your client and his consultants correct this error and submit a
correct updated NMP with the additional buffers and an accurate acreage table.
 
Michael McAlister
Managing Attorney
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
501-682-0918
mcalister@adeq.state.ar.us
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: William A. Waddell, Jr. [mailto:Waddell@fridayfirm.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 4:27 PM
To: Water Permit Application; McAlister, Michael
Cc: chhogfarmsinc@outlook.com
Subject: RE: Another Document
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Jason sent the e-mail and document referenced below after speaking with Michael McAlister and
understands that nothing else is needed or requested.  Is that correct? 
 

From: C H Hog Farms Inc [mailto:chhogfarmsinc@outlook.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 4:01 PM
To: Water-permit-application@adeq.state.ar.us
Cc: William A. Waddell, Jr.
Subject: Another Document
 
Here’s another document you might need.
 
Thanks,
Jason Henson
C & H Hog Farms, Inc.

mailto:chhogfarmsinc@outlook.com
mailto:Water-permit-application@adeq.state.ar.us

